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Australian Institute of Superannuation Trustees 

17 February 2017 

 

Ms Heidi Richards 

General Manager, Policy Development 

Australian Prudential Regulation Authority 

GPO Box 9836 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

Email: superannuation.policy@apra.gov.au  

 

Dear Ms Richards, 

Re: Consultation on draft Prudential Practice Guide SPG 227 Successor Fund Transfers and 

Wind-ups (draft SPG 227) 

AIST thanks APRA for the opportunity to comment on this draft PPG. 

AIST supports all assistance that can be provided to trustees to facilitate super fund 

consolidation.  Such consolidation will ensure that the benefits of scale can be provided to fund 

members. 

Please contact Richard Webb, Policy & Regulatory Analyst on 03 8677 3835 or at 

rwebb@aist.asn.au should you wish to discuss our submission in greater detail. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Tom Garcia 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

The Australian Institute of Superannuation Trustees is a national not-for-profit organisation whose 

membership consists of the trustee directors and staff of industry, corporate and public-sector funds. 

As the principal advocate and peak representative body for the $700 billion profit-to-members 

superannuation sector, AIST plays a key role in policy development and is a leading provider of research. 

AIST provides professional training and support for trustees and fund staff to help them meet the challenges 

of managing superannuation funds and advancing the interests of their fund members.  Each year, AIST 

hosts the Conference of Major Superannuation Funds (CMSF), in addition to numerous other industry 

conferences and events. 
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